going forward. After careful consideration, we have determined that services and classes will remain virtual during the month of May. We will continue to monitor the situation closely and will reevaluate at our next meeting on May 31. While it is difficult to not be able to be together in person, we are extraordinarily proud of the work our team has been doing to serve our community and keep us connected during this time of physical distancing.

POP-UP SHABBAT DINNERS



When? Our next Pop-up Shabbat will be on May 8, 2020. Reminder: NO Erev Shabbat Services at the Temple.

increasing need to self-isolate or otherwise be homebound, we want to reach out to people who may need to have food and other necessities delivered to their homes, and volunteers who will be able to help with such deliveries. Please contact the Temple office or Rabbi Appleby if you may be available to assist or if it would help to have necessities brought to you.

members may be lacing

ONEG HOSTING

We are suspending Oneg Shabbat until further notice. Information on hosting opportunities will be posted when we resume.



Youth & Adult Education

LJCS NEWS



All classes and activities are being offered via Zoom!

Sunday, May 10

10:00 - 10:30 am: Tefillah with Rabbi Appleby & Nancy Coren for all students

10:30 - 11:00 am: 1st and 2nd grade

10:30 - 11:30 am: 6th & 7th grade, Hebrew with Ms. This year our LJCS tzedakah